Administration Building
7776 Lake Street

River Forest River Forest, IL 60305
Public Schools 708-771-8282
July 7, 2021
Dakota Stark Communicated via email to: dstark@genesistechnologies.com
Dear Dakota Stark:

This letter is in response to your electronic Freedom of Information Action (FOIA) request received in my
office on July 6, 2021.

Request: 1) “RECORDS REQUESTED:
On behalf of Genesis Technologies, I am submitting a FOIA request regarding the current copier
contract for River Forest Public Schools District 90. Please let me know if any paperwork needs to
be filled out to submit this request officially.”
RESPONSE: See Attached:
As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records under
the Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to my
understanding of your FOIA request.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,
Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.
Superintendent
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Dakota Stark
FOIA Request for River Forest Public Schools District 90
July 6, 2021 at 1:27 PM

Edward,

On behalf of Genesis Technologies, | am submitting a FOIA request regarding the current copier contract for River Forest Public
Schools District 90. Please let me know if any paperwork needs to be filled out to submit this request officially.

Thanks,
bakota Stark
" GENESIS
TECHNOLOGIES

TECHNOLOGY DRIVEN DOCUMENT SOLUTIONS.
123 N. Wacker, Suite 890 | Chicago | IL | 60606
P: 847.897.7245 | M: 419.789.3035

E: dstark@genesistechnologies.com
genesistechnologies.com

flvlin]lo




